
The 30 hours of CPD are in excess of what we were expecting. 
 

 I am puzzled as to why physiotherapists are only required to do 20 hours of CPD.  

 In the paper a comparison is drawn between the Acc OT program and the proposed CPD for 
registration, mentioning that the CPD for OTs under the Acc OT is easy to achieve for all 
practitioners.  

  I work Part Time, 2.5 days per week and my other days are devoted to an entirely different 
job. I do not feel that 30 hours is realistic for part timers and feel that this should be 
reviewed.  Perhaps a pro – rata for part timers could be considered, or a blanket 20 hours of 
CPD, with the assumption being that a full timer would naturally do more hours due to the 
nature of their availability.  

 
I do not feel that as an OT with 18 years of experience that a reflective journal should be necessary. I 
personally reflect on my practice every day I work, without needing to write it down. Surely this should 
not be a part of the registration process. 

 
 


